
Woodstock Care Home

Page: 1

Posted on December 17, 2020

We celebrated Christmas Jumper Day at Woodstock Residential Care Home on Friday 11
December, when our staff put on a festive show for our residents, which was such good fun!
Sadly we couldn’t have any school choirs visiting our Home for Christmas this year, so our staff put on an amazing choir and had all

our residents feeling in the Christmas spirit.

We sang Christmas favourites including ‘Jingle Bells’, ‘All I Want For Christmas’, ‘The Twelve Days of Christmas' and many more festive

songs, to keep the magic of Christmas alive and bring joy to everyone.

We were all joining in singing and dancing and it was wonderful to bring everybody together.

Thank you to all our fantastic staff here at Woodstock – you are all stars!

Merry Christmas from everyone at Woodstock!
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Our residents enjoying our festive show


